
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
17 September 2018        EC/JB 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are proposing to take the Year 9 students on a Field Trip on Wednesday 10 
October 2018 from 8.40am until approximately 3.40pm. The fieldtrip will be based on 
both Geography and History. Within the Geography part of the day students will be 
studying perceptions of crime and environmental quality in the town centre. In 
History, students will be investigating historical migration and the change of use of a 
site over time.  Students will then process the information back in the classroom and 
there will be questions about what they have done in the Year 9 exams. 
 
During the visit the boys will spend the day working in small groups, collecting 
information to be processed after the fieldtrip. The students should be dressed in 
school uniform and they will need to bring a packed lunch. 
 
In order to cover transport, the cost of the trip is £5. Under the requirements of the 
Education Reform Act 1988 we can only raise the cost of the visit by voluntary 
contributions. However, the visit can only go ahead if the level of support is sufficient. 
 
Please return the reply slip below. Once the slip has been returned you will see the 
trip appear on your ParentPay account to enable payment to be made. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Miss E Chaddock 
Head of Geography 
 

………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Please return to: school office, Carre’s Grammar School 
 
Year 9 Geography/History Field Trip 
 
I give permission for my son ……………………………………..  to attend the Year 9 
Geography/History trip to Boston on Wednesday 10 October 2018. 
 
Signed ……………………………………..   Parent/Carer 
 


